
 

MACP AGM 2023 

6th November 2023, 6pm 

Report: Digital 

Committee Member: Gethin Lynch 

Date of report: 10/10/2023 

 
Overview of Year 
 
This year has seen the introduction of a new modern MACP website in 
conjunction with LightMedia. The decision to part ways with our previous 
provider was made due to several customer relations management (CRM) 
system issues. These issues created a great deal of additional work for our 
admin staff and there were several recuring renewal fees faults. As an 
executive committee a decision was made to move towards a new provider. 
LightMedia have a strong pedigree in hosting medical and healthcare 
organisations with similar size and functionality as we the MACP require.  
 
The website was launched in August 2023 and the build process was led by the 
digital officer and importantly the administrative team that will run the CRM 
functions. We are more than please with the support we have been given thus 
far and hope the smooth running of the website can free up our administrators 
to work on other projects. The design of the website is modern and reflects the 
more diverse membership and population that we serve.  
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Progress against organisation’s strategic aims 
 
FourteenFish is a modern, digital and user-friendly platform that will support 
MSK clinicians currently working within Advanced practice, aspiring to become 
Advanced Practitioners or those supporting/supervising Advanced 
Practitioners. Given the size and scale of launching the FourteenFish and in 
addition to the ongoing leadership required to maintain the platform we have 
recruited a new co-opted member to the executive committee who’s role will 
solely involve FourteenFish.  
 
The FourteenFish platform for MSK has been exclusively purchased by the 
MACP and so a name change was discussed. It was agreed that the portal will 
now be called MACP Evolve . There are ongoing changes needed to optimise 
the platform for its use in Advanced Practice and MACP portfolio aid.  
 

https://www.macpweb.org/macp-evolve.aspx


 
 
 
Delivering excellence in MSK health. We have added new online clinical 
mentoring modules that are free to access through a collaboration with the 
CSP. These will provide support to for clinical mentors and mentees. 
https://www.macpweb.org/learning-resources/clinical-mentoring.aspx 
 
 
Progress against sub-speciality strategic aims 
 
The new website will help support members and non-members with 
contemporary educational resources that reflect modern knowledge 
translation. We are currently in the process of building a new knowledge 
translation area that meets the needs of our membership working in a modern 
healthcare society.  
 
We have purchased additional modules on the website one which is the 
executive meeting module. This will allow for a more concise way to record 
and report upon each executive meeting, storing important documentation 
within the website.  
 
Key Development Plans for 23/24 
 
Knowledge translation area on the new website 

https://www.macpweb.org/learning-resources/clinical-mentoring.aspx


Analyse administrative time  use on CRM duties.   

 


